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Re: Help for Ukraine 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Since the events of the last week have unfolded; we’ve been talking to each other and the children 
about what our response to the situation in Ukraine should be.  Prompted by children, staff and 
parents, we’re going to begin collecting items that can be sent to Poland, to aid the Ukrainian 
women and children who are sheltering there.  If you’d like to support us, please bring your items 
to school and leave them in the bike sheds at drop off.  There’s a list below of what is most 
appropriate to donate.  On this occasion, we’re not accepting clothes, I’m afraid. 

We’d be really grateful for any of the below that you can donate and we’ll start on Monday, please. 

Thank you, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
 
Hygiene Products: 
Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, Nappies (children and adult sizes), Sanitary Pads, Paper Towels, Disinfectants 
Rubbing Alcohol, Disposable and reusable masks, Combs, Underwear, Microfiber towels, Reusable plates, 
Cups and cutlery 
 
Food 
Instant Meals, Dried Fruit, Formula Milk, Nuts, Canned Food, Cereals 
 
Other Items: 
Power Generators, Thermal Blankets, Sleeping Bags, Foam Camping Mats, Pain Killers, Dog / Cat Food 
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